
 

 

 

 

7 April 2025 

 

Further Update on Tariffs 

 

We have received advice that it appears that pharmaceuticals were excluded from the 10% 

Australian tariffs, and in particular zinc oxide was specifically listed as exempt in Appendix II to the 

Trump Administration Executive Orders. 

At this stage we do not see any negative impact to ANO business in USA. 
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